
 

 

CITY OF CAMDEN 

 

NOTICE #1 

 
Please take notice that RFP #22-07, “CONSULTING SERVICES FOR 

CYBERSECURITY RISK ASSESSMENT” scheduled for Thursday, April 21, 2022 @ 

11:00 am has been extended to Thursday, May 5, 2022 @ 11:00 am. Information has 

been forwarded to vendors of record. Remote viewing information: 

 
Link: 

 https://zoom.us/j/97070422861?pwd=MjZaZ3FxckliR0lkcEFuT3EzR2Fzdz09  

Meeting ID: 970 7042 2861 

Passcode: 739992 

Phone Number: 1 646 876 9923 

 

 

Lateefah Chandler 

Purchasing Agent 

 

April 18, 2022 
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